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~The Stratton School Board held a joint meeting With members of the Searsburg school
board to discuss ongoing information regarding Act 46. The meeting was held at the
WSWSU office in Wilmington, VT. The meeting was called to order at 7:15 p.m.

A‘ITENDING:“Thomas Montemagni, Sicbhan Eddy Young and Lorraine Weeks-Newell
of the Stratton School Board; Jacki Murano and Annette Hazell of the Searsburg Schoal
Board and Chris Pratt, WSWSU Superintendent.

Superintendent Pratt provided those atiending with a copy of a Searsburg & Stratton
Study Committee packet which includes the procedures necessary to form a study
committee, the 14 requirements in preparing the report and submitting the report.

Thomas Montemagni received the form to complete and sign giving him authorization to
engage in a Non Operational School District Merger Commitiee. The completed form
was malled to Hebecca Holcombe, VT Agency of Education in Barre, VT.

Stratton’s study committee members, Thomas Montemagni, Stacie Chiodi and Melissa
Walker will meet with the Searsburg study committee members, Jackie Murano, Annette
Hazell and Tony Kilbride on Thursday, October 26, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at the Stratton
Town Office. Future meetings will be warned and posted as required.

Study Committee meetings are open to the public and interested parties may attend and
voice concerns, but not vote.

As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 P.M.
Respectfully submitted,
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Lorraine M. Weeks-Newell
Stratton School Board Secretary




